
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Public Services & Health Care Division Local Unions 

 

FROM: Peter Finn, Director, Public Services & Health Care Division 

 

DATE: February 4, 2025 

 

RE: Fund for Officer Max Gillick, Raleigh Police Department (Local Union 391) 

On behalf of the Public Services & Health Care Division, we are saddened to report that Officer 

Max Gillick of the Raleigh Police Department and member of Teamsters Local Union 391 was 

recently critically injured in the line of duty. The thoughts and prayers of myself and everyone 

who works in the division go to him and his family.  

For those that would like to support Officer Gillick and his family during this difficult time, 

donations can be made to the Raleigh Police Department Foundation at:  

https://raleighpolicefoundation.org/ 

The link to donate may be found at the top of the page. On the donation page, the donation can be 

specified for Officer Gillick by using the “Use this donation for” dropdown menu. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the Public Services & Health Care Division 

by phone at (202) 624-8951 or by email at mmetcalf@teamster.org. 
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